
From :  
To :  
CC : , Richard Laux/LONDON/ONS, 
Nicola.Edge  
Date Sent : 10/10/2014 19:22:45 
Subject : RE: Gov.uk webpage 
 
 
Thanks for pointing this out , 
 
  
 
We are investigating this – and will get this sorted out.   
 
  
 

 
 
  
 

  
Head of Safer Communities Analysis  
The Scottish Government  
 

  
 
  
 
From:   
Sent: 08 October 2014 11:14 
To:  
Cc: ; Richard Laux; Edge N (Nicola) 
Subject: Gov.uk webpage 
 
  
 

, ,  
 
To give you heads up in case you are not aware of it, I recently saw the webpage at 
https://www.gov.uk/government/statistics/recorded-crime-in-scotland-financial-year-ending-
march-2014 which indicates that the annual PRC stats were published on 1st Oct as National 
Statistics. While the link just goes through to your homepage which of course doesn't have the up 
to date statistics, it could be confusing for users. It would be worth having a chat with the folk at 
gov.uk so they can update the page with correct information.  
 
Best wishes,   

.  
 

https://www.gov.uk/government/statistics/recorded-crime-in-scotland-financial-year-ending-march-2014
https://www.gov.uk/government/statistics/recorded-crime-in-scotland-financial-year-ending-march-2014
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This e-mail (and any files or other attachments transmitted with it) is intended solely for the 
attention of the addressee(s). Unauthorised use, disclosure, storage, copying or distribution of 
any part of this e-mail is not permitted. If you are not the intended recipient please destroy the 
email, remove any copies from your system and inform the sender immediately by return. 
 
Communications with the Scottish Government may be monitored or recorded in order to secure 
the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. The views or opinions 
contained within this e-mail may not necessarily reflect those of the Scottish Government. 
 
  
 
  
 
Tha am post-d seo (agus faidhle neo ceanglan  còmhla ris) dhan neach neo luchd-ainmichte a-
mhàin. Chan eil e ceadaichte a chleachdadh ann an dòigh sam bith, a’ toirt a-steach còraichean, 
foillseachadh neo sgaoileadh,  gun chead. Ma ’s e is gun d’fhuair sibh seo le gun fhiosd’, bu 
choir cur às dhan phost-d agus lethbhreac sam bith air an t-siostam agaibh, leig fios chun  neach 
a sgaoil am post-d  gun dàil.   
 
  
 
Dh’fhaodadh gum bi teachdaireachd sam bith bho Riaghaltas na h-Alba air a chlàradh neo air a 
sgrùdadh airson dearbhadh gu bheil an siostam ag obair gu h-èifeachdach neo airson adhbhar 
laghail eile. Dh’fhaodadh nach  eil beachdan anns a’ phost-d seo co-ionann ri beachdan 
Riaghaltas na h-Alba.  
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